
1/7/2018 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 

Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our daily walk; and exalt 

the name of Jesus through teaching His Word, Praying, Singing, Encouragement and 

Admonition. 

Sunday School 9:30  

Worship Service 10:30  

General fund offering and Pastoral Offering 

 

Announcements:           Dean Yoder                                                  

Worship in song:          Robbie Royal  

Worship in the word:   Dean Yoder 

Greeters: 

Jan 7: John & Lydia M., Wilma Slabach 

Jan. 14: John & Katie S., Dean & Abby Yoder 

 

Birthdays:   Jan. 11-Andre Martin, Jan. 12-Lora Etta Wickey,              

Jan. 12- John Stutzman, 

Offerings:  general -$1824, pastoral-$870, Child -$2.03 

Attendance:  worship -135,  

This evening: no-service 

Announcements: 

1. There are some nice jackets and coats over on the shelf beside the South 

entrance, please check the shelves to see if yours might be hanging 

there. 

 

2. We are planning a baptism service for Jan. 14th, for Joanna Chupp, 

Kevin Chupp, Andre Martin, and Luke Eash. 

 

3. For next Sunday’s carry-in. The hot dish will be provided, if the church 

family could each bring a well-filled dish of either a desert or a salad 

that would be greatly appreciated. 

 

4. There is a donation box on the coffee table to provide opportunity to all 

who would like to help pay for coffee from Hemisphere Coffee 

Company. Hemisphere Coffee Co. buys directly from farmers in third 

world countries, providing them with a much better price then what they 

would normally make. 

 

5. MCC meat canning dates are coming up, Jan 8-12, 15-18 in Goshen, IN. 

Mark your calendars if you wish to help. 

 

6. Thanks for the caroling and the gift basket! - Vernon & Dorthy T. 

 

7. Many thanks for the bowl of fruit etc, money, cards, words of 

endearments & encouragements and other gifts during this Blessed 

Christmas season. Special thanks to those who brightened Diane Mast's 

and Mary Miller's life with songs. It is all greatly appreciated and may 

God Richly Bless you.  -Sarah Lantz 

 

8. “Men of Valor” conference is coming up! March 2nd & 3rd and!!! The 

early registration discount is available now through January 31st. 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

Jan. 14 “Quakers’ Meeting” 

Jan. 28 Singing in Nursing Homes 

Jan. 31st Wednesday Night men’s meeting on a healthy sexuality 

Wednesday morning, Bible study and prayer time 7:30 am, (Isaiah) 


